
 

Boundstone Nursery School 
Upper Boundstone Lane, Lancing, West Sussex BN15 9QX. 

                                       Tel: 01903 276860 

www.boundstone-lancingcfc.co.uk 

E-mail: office@boundstonenursery.co.uk 

Executive Head: Ruth Campbell 

Head of School: Vikki Cripps 

 

Spring Term 2025 newsletter 
 

A very warm welcome back to the Spring term at Boundstone. 

 

Welcome back to all our returning families; I hope that you all had a fantastic Christmas 

break, I have been hearing all about it from the children. 

Welcome to all our new families too! I hope that your children are settling into their new 

routines and enjoying their first few days with us. Please take the time to talk to your child’s 

Keycarer to ensure that you feel supported as well. 

We very much look forward to working in partnership with you and your family over the next 

term. 

 
Vikki Cripps -Headteacher. 

 
Spring term dates for your diaries:  

Coffee Morning 9-11am 30th January 

February Half Term we close for the week- 17th-21st February 2025 
We re-open for families on Monday 24th February 2025 

INSET DAY- We are closed Monday 3rd March 2025 and Tuesday 22nd and 
Wednesday 23rd April 2025 to all families. 

Easter Holidays- We close on Friday 4th April and term begins for families on 

Thursday 24th  April 2025 
 

Appropriate weather 

When considering your child’s outfit for their session in Daycare and Nursery please ensure 

that their clothing is suitable for the weather that day, labelled and that they will be 

comfortable. We really encourage our children to enjoy all experiences on offer and from time 

to time this may mean they will get messy or dirty.  

Please provide a small bag with labelled spare clothes for every session. Your child’s bag is 

kept on a peg at child height, so please be mindful of what could be accessed by another 

child. No medicines/creams/hand gels or foods to be kept in your child’s bag please.  

 

If your child is unwell.. 

Thank you to all our families for your continued support, please remember to keep your child 

at home when they present as unwell.  

 If you are unsure regarding our medicines/sickness policy, please call the room and speak 

with a member of staff. 

 

 Lunch caterers 

We are excited to announce that we have Little Tums, catering our hot lunches. The food is so 

tasty and freshly cooked on the day and then delivered to us before our lunch time.  

Menus and costs can be found at reception if this is something that interests you. 

 

 

 

 

 
           

 
 
 

 



 

Nursery News 
  

A very warm welcome to all our families, new and old! Many thanks to all of you who have 

hosted our Keycarers on their home visits. These are invaluable for us to gain insight into our 

children’s lives and to aid the transition to Nursery.  

 

Current Interests 

 

The children started the term full of tales of their exciting Christmas holidays!  

They were soon busy around the Nursery, enjoying some new experiences and resources… 

                     

                

 
 

 
Behaviour support 

Are you wanting some ideas on how to manage behaviour? 

Please join us for a coffee and cake on January 30th 9-11am.  

We are very lucky to have Lucy and Anna from the Learning 

behaviour support team who are here to help you with any 

questions or positive behaviour tips. 

 

Gentle Reminders  

Could we please remind parents to label their children’s clothes, as this really helps us to 

locate items which go astray. 

Could every child please bring a named pair of wellies and a set of waterproofs to keep at 

Nursery. 

When collecting children early, could you please avoid the last half hour of each 

session, as this time is spent tidying and delivering Group Times. We do not have the 

staff to take children to the door at these times and don’t want to interrupt their learning. 

Thanks for your understanding. 

 

How to contact us? 

A reminder of our direct Nursery number- 01903270474 

Thank you for reading our Newsletter, please contact myself or any member of the team if 

you have any queries. 

 

Vikki 

 

Thank you to Monroe’s 

family, who donated a 

magnificent, role play 

grocer’s shop. We are 

loving being 

shopkeepers and 

customers! 

Thank you also to 

Frank at Men in 

Sheds for donating 

these amazing 

birdbox kits. We are 

very busy building 

them, using our 

woodwork tools. 

We are enjoying 

exploring natural 

resources and counting 

them carefully onto 

numbered plates. 



 

 


